

REPORT TO COUNCIL – 31 MARCH 2005

We were pleased to welcome Dr Snape of the Warwick Business School as an observer.

The flooding has affected the timing and production of a number of reports – one being the Performance Monitoring Reports.   These reports are expected to resume once again in June.

Storm & Flood Damage Asset Recovery led to a recommendation that the Recovery Plan being of such size, implications and importance to the City, needs a special Corporate Resources meeting to ensure enough time, care and dialogue can be given to the subject. The meeting will be arranged for a date following the Annual Council Meeting.

A request has been made by the Committee for a half day presentation/ workshop on the Cumbria Sub-Regional Strategy and Action Plan for all Members.  It was noted that the City Council had been identified as lead agency for a number of objectives.  Members felt it vital to be involved and questioned whether, following the floods, we have the capacity to undertake each of the objectives.  

The Finance Department is to be commended on their management of the financial details and insurance negotiations pertaining to the flooding.  It was noted that we are still awaiting answers from the ODPM regarding an extension of time of the Bellwin Scheme.

Councillor J Prest

Vice Chairman

Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee
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